
Special Town Board Meeting      May 14, 2012 

 

The special meeting was called to order at 6:55pm. All board members were present. 

The purpose of this meeting was to consider a 2 part request from Steve Groth for a Conditional 

Use Permit to operate his upholstery company from his residence located on Fulton Street and a 

Variance to construct a 30 x 40 building for business use also on this property.   

 

This request comes to the Board recommended by the Plan Commission. A motion was made by 

Kirchner to approve the variance to construct the 30 x 40 building to house an upholstery 

business and to approve the conditional use permit for that business. Seconded by Mulder, 

motion passed. 

 

Mr. Groth further indicated that he hoped to put a false front on the building which would fit the 

period construction of other buildings in the neighborhood.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Mulder, seconded by Kirchner at 7:00pm. 
 


